



Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons) Headteacher Mrs Jo Padfield BA (Hons) Deputy Headteacher

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

6th December 2024

We are pleased to announce that we are in the position to start offering after school clubs to Year 1 children for the Spring term. We know that these will be incredibly popular as they were last year. Please note that the content will be the same as in previous years. Please do not apply for a club that your child has already completed as we want to reach as many children as we can. If there are spaces available after the closing date, we will give another opportunity to apply to those that have previously taken part in them. Please note that internal clubs will finish at either 4pm or 4.15pm, please see below. Children who are regularly collected late will be withdrawn from the club.

If your child already attends choir on a Tuesday that will continue and you do not need to let us know. Please do not select Art club if they go to choir as the clubs are on the same day.

Day	Club	Adults running the club	Cost
Monday 3.15-4:15pm	Lego x 15 spaces -Year 1	Mrs Cooney/Mrs Lee	£2 per week (£18 for 9 weeks).
Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm	Art x15 spaces - Year 1	Mrs Price & Mrs Marsey	£2 per week (£18 for 9 weeks).
Wednesday 3.15-4pm	Story club x 10 spaces - Year 1	Mrs Flodman	

Please click on the link below to select the activity your child would like to do for the **Spring term only** by 9am Friday 13th December 2024. The link will close and late applications will not be able to be considered.

Clubs will start week commencing 13th January 2025 and end week ending 21st March 2025. Click below:

https://forms.office.com/e/90G70iUJNm

Please be aware that spaces are limited for the clubs and names will be selected at random when generating the lists. Until your child has a confirmed place, please DO NOT pay any money. If the cost to attend the club may prevent your child from applying, please speak to the Office about this.

















We will inform you as to whether your child has or has not been allocated a space by email or through the arbor app, by Wednesday 18^{th} December 2024.

Thank you

Sue Boorman

















